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I strongly feel this decision, if passed, will make it prohibitively harder for the 

populace to vote. As such, it will be more advantageous for lawmakers to introduce 

destructive policies that have a greater chance of passing by low voter turnout. A 

democracy needs to represent the will of the populace and this is a barrier to that. 


